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TOPIC -----------------------------------------------------------

This article describes an issue between Mac OS 7.6 and Connectix Speed Doubler.

DISCUSSION ------------------------------------------------------

Some versions of Connectix Speed Doubler are not compatible with Mac OS 7.6. If
you are using Speed Doubler version 1.3.1 or earlier, you should update to
version 1.3.2. If you are using version 2.0, you should update to version 2.0.1.
You should disable Speed Doubler until you can update your Speed Doubler
software. Speed Doubler Updaters and more information on this problem are
available from Connectix on the World Wide Web at:

http://www.connectix.com/connect/upda.spee.html

You may also call Connectix at 800-839-3632 for more information, or if you have
any additional questions.
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